240.63.11

March 15, 1976

Dr. Ron Dinas

Iustitute of Forest Genetics

P.0. Box 2008

Evergreen Station, Gulfport, Mississippi 39501

Dear Dr. Dinas:

Mr. Don Pomerening has assured us that the three sycamore "Moon"
seedlings for New York will be available for shipment after April
30. 1975,

Therefore, in order to arrange shipping payment and an air freight
schedule, would you please advise us as to an appropriate date? We would
appreciate it if arrangements could be made for shipping during the first
week of May.

Sincerely,

Barton E. “eh, Principal Forester
Bureau of State and Private Forestry
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